
Dear All, 

 

As a follow up of our policy of announcing FAP awards every year, we are pleased to announce 
the awards for 2025. The awards will be distributed during Annual Conference of FAP in Bali, 
Indonesia between 18th to 20th August 2025. 

We have adopted for online system to file your awards applications. The awards website link is 
fidicaspac.org/awards2025 as an addition to our website. It is a user-friendly link to make it easy 
for filing the applications.  

Should you need any clarifications, please let us know. 

We urge all our MAs to forward this information to their  respective members and request them 
to participate in the awards competition. 

 

Regards 

 

 

 

http://fidicaspac.org/awards2025

